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SIS/STC/100/2019 — 20 January 10, 2020

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the picnic will be conducted on Thursday, January 23, 2020. The park’s entrance fee has
been revised for the year 2020. So you are requested to pay an additional amount of Dhs. 25/- to the cost of the
picnic on or before Sunday, January 19, 2020.

Prof. M. Abubaker
Principal




